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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Monday, February 27, 2012 2:50 PM

To: Hyma Vedula

Cec: Lynn Deamer

Subject: RE: 120000-0OT - Audit Control No. 11-230-4-1

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return to the source part Z of L of confidential
DN 00305-12.

Thank you.

Marguerite I, AcLean
Comnussion Deputy Clevk IH
JFloviba Public Service Commission
Office of Commiission Clerk

2340 Shumard Gak Boulevard
Taltabassee, floviba 32399-0830
830-413-6824

From: Hyma Vedula

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:28 PM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Lynn Deamer

Subject: RE: 120000-0T - Audit Control No, 11-230-4-1

COM
Marguerite, APA
: ECR
According to the Document 01061-12 we need to return some pages ( Part 2 of 2 } from Document GCL ——
00305-12. e
. RAD
Thank you SRC
Hymavathi Vedula pres

Florida Public Service Commission
Professional Accountant

Bureau of Auditing
Hvedula@psc.state fl.us

Tel: (850) 413-8477

Fax:(850) 413-6478

:
E

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from
state officials regarding state business are public records availabie fo the public and media upon
request. Your e-mail communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 11:05 AM

To: Hyma Vedula

Subject: 120000-0T - Audit Control No. 11-230-4-1

Hyma,
Please advise the Clerk’s Office if any pages/documents should be refurned to source
per document filed (see attachment to e-mail).
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Thanks.

Mavguerite B, FcLean
Commigsion Deputy Clerk I3
Hfloriva Public Service Commission
Office of Comnmission Elerk

2340 Shumard ©ak Boulevard
Tallahagsee, Florida 32399-0830
850-413-6824

2/27/2012




